
 

 

YEAR FOUR 

Safer Internet day! 

Thursday was safer internet day across the globe! We learnt about how to spot a 
scam. 

 

 

English 
In English, we have been researching and writing non-chronological 
reports about what we have learn both in English and Topic. 

 Topic 

In topic we have researched pyramids 
and learnt what was inside and a little 
bit about how they were built!  

 

This  week, we have been learning 
about the discovery of Tutankhamun ‘s 
tomb. It was found by accident and 
they found over 5000 objects! We 
wrote newspaper reports about the 
find as if we were there! 

 

Maths 

We have been learning all about converting 
improper fractions to mixed numbers and vice 
versa. We have been using representations 
and our times table knowledge to practise. 

 

Times tables: Children have been learning 
two facts a week in our Mastering Number 
programme. We practise them by saying: 
“factor, factor, product,” so “5, 5s, 25s,”  if you 
would like to practise some at home! 

 


